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19 October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Changes to Breakfast Club 

 

I am writing to advise you that due to our increasing pupil numbers, more children are attending 

Breakfast Club and as a result we have to appoint an additional Breakfast Club Supervisor in order 

to keep our adult to children ratios legal. In addition, we are facing increased costs in relation to 

the produce we buy for the children’s breakfast. 

 

Therefore, with effect from Monday 29th October the cost of a child attending Breakfast Club will 

be £2.00 per day which represents an increase of 50p per day. 

 

As always, there is no need to book a place, your child can just turn up on the day you require 

them to attend and pay on the day or if you wish you can book them in for a week and pay £10. 

 

We were delighted to receive a donation from the collection at the funeral of Mrs June Crosby (ex-

governor of our school) which she stipulated had to be spent on resources for Breakfast Club. We 

have used this donation to buy new storage, games, toys and art materials so that the children 

have engaging and interesting activities to take part in once they have finished their breakfast. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 



Page 2 of 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


